
Meet the new NPV Re-development Project Team! 

New Park Village  
Estate Re-development 

Dear Resident, 

Following two recent appointments, the City of Wolverhampton Council 
(CWC) is happy to announce its new NPV Project Team to help manage 
the New Park Village Estate re-development through to its completion.

Hanah Hyman was successful in her application to 
be our new Housing Development Project 
Support Apprentice. She is really excited about 
joining the team and will provide additional support 
to the Project Manager. Like James, Hanah should 
be in post by the end of May.

James White has been appointed to the post of 
Housing Estate Renewal Officer. He will act as 
the first point of contact for residents on the estate 
should they have any questions about anything 
related to the re-development. James has extensive 
tenant/customer liaison experience and is thrilled 
about being part of the NPV project. He is due to 
start in the role by the end of this month.

James and Hanah will be joining the NPV 
Project Team alongside Sangita Kular, 

appointed as Service Manager for 
Regeneration in February 2023 and Chris 

Elgerton, the Housing Development 
Project Manager.



With the NPV Project Team now in place, we want to build on the work 
done so far and continue building relationships and supporting residents 
through this major re-development.  

Once the demolition and new housing development begins, it is inevitable 
that the project will cause disruption across the estate, but as a team we 
are committed to keeping this to a minimum for residents as much as 
possible.

A new NPV re-development resident newsletter will be coming out in the 
Summer once we have further information to share about the proposals. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions at all regarding the  
re-development, please email our inbox at 
npvregen@wolverhampton.gov.uk or contact the NPV TMC  
on 01902 552670 or at ellertonhouse@npv.org.uk.

In order to ensure the re-development 
proposals meet the needs and 
requirements of residents on Ellerton 
Walk, over the past six weeks we 
have been completing Housing 
Needs surveys with residents.  

If you have not already done so, 
please complete a survey form and 
return it to the NPV TMC Office as 
soon as possible. It is really 
important that we have this 
information.


